
Denver Area Council &  
Colorado Adventure Department 

Gluten Free Disclaimer 
 

***PLEASE READ*** 
 

The Denver Area Council and Colorado Adventure Department are pleased to offer 

a variety of gluten free options on our food items to any participants where there 

is a medical or dietary need to do so. 

However, WE ARE NOT A GLUTEN-FREE KITCHEN, and cannot insure that cross 

contamination will never occur.  We have processes in place to minimize 

contamination from happening, but there is sometimes gluten in the air and on 

our work surfaces. 

If you are Celiac and/or highly sensitive, please advise the food service 

representative on camp staff, and know that we will do our best to accommodate 

your allergy.  However, we cannot guarantee your food will not touch gluten 

somewhere in the process. 

Thank you for your understanding. 


